
A Chance to Learn
The Adjutant and the Excalibur began the year with new advisers and
mostly inexperienced staffs. The challenges have been both exciting
and frustrating. The most difficult (read impossible) task: Meeting
deadlines. The two most frequent comments: "So that's how you do
it!" ... and ... "Tust wait til next year!"

The Adjutant staff looking over the latest copy of the cadet weekly newspaper: Capt. Sloan, adviser, with staff
members Robbie Mosier, Fryar, Stokes, Rogers, Gilson, Houghton, and Reinman.
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Ian Osborne (right) can't believe his
Excalibur photos actually came out.
Chuck Mosier (left) practices the fine
(and endless) art of drawing layouts.

Excalibur staff during a rare moment of inactivity: (from left) Markolf, McDaniel, Osborne, Wamer, Gilson.
Spencer, Chuck Mosier, Mangum, Worsham, Reinman, Edmondson, Flanagan, Lange, Stokes, Rogers.
LeVine, Robbie Mosier, and adviser, Maj. Zemp.


